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As elected 2025 school captain  I strongly believe that although plastic recycling is 
necessary the location that has been chosen is simply wrong! 

Within just 2 kilometres from Moss Vale town centre and around 5 kilometres from my school, Plasrefine will 
affect the residents of the Southern Highlands. It will pollute the air and waterways of the areas surrounding it. 
This is not the air that I want my community to be running, playing and having fun in. 

It is vital that this recycling centre is located somewhere where the air and water pollution won’t affect people. 
The site proposed is too close to schools, childcare centres, healthcare centres and more. We must move 
Plasrefine. 
 

 




